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2650 Entiat Way, Entiat, WA  98822    509.784.1800    fax 509.784.2986                           www.entiatschools.org June 2024 

Parking for Graduation  
Graduation will be held on Friday, June 7th at 7:00pm in the Main Gym. 

Please remember arrive early for graduation  allow time for parking, as this is our most highly attended school event! 

We don’t want to inconvenience our neighbors by blocking driveways, 

Please DO NOT park along the southeast side of Entiat Way across from the school  

The District will allow parking on the elementary playfield located next to the north end parking lot.  

 

Please come celebrate your child’s successful completion of Entiat’s Pre-K and Kindergarten Programs.  

The graduation will be on Monday June 10th at 1:30 PM in the main gym. Invitations will be sent home 
with students and mailed. 

Light refreshments will be served in the cafeteria after the ceremony.  

 

 

**Pre-K parents**  

Pre-K will be finished on June 7th so you will need to bring your child for the graduation.  

Please bring your child to the pre-K classroom at 1:00 to help get their caps and gowns on for 

the ceremony.  

 

Sincerely,  

Rachel Rice, Floy Kay Arras & Fern Adkinson  
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Kindergarten has been learning about 
living and non-living things! This has 
included what living things need to 
survive, the life cycle of different 
creatures, habitats, and insects! That was 
a favorite for a lot of kiddos! Kindergarten 
had the opportunity for a special guest to 
visit the classroom. Jared Webster and his 
wife Anna are local hobby beekeepers. 
They were able to share their knowledge 
with both kindergarten and the a.m. 
preschool class and talk about the 
importance of bees, the difference 
between bees and wasps, and show the 
equipment used. The kiddos learned new 
facts and had a great time!  

Tennis Post Season Begins  

The Girls 2B/1B CWB District Tennis Tournament and the Boys 2B/1B League Tennis 
Tournament were held in Manson at Harmony Meadows. The top 4 players in each 
section of the Girl's District Tournament advance to the State Tournament in Yakima, and 
the boys advance to the CTL/CWB District Tournament in Chelan. 

Kaia Tucker and Araya Clark competed in girl’s singles. Kaia played Oroville’s Izzy 
Stokes. She played hard but just missed a victory by the score of 6-8. Araya faced Kara 
McMillan of Liberty Bell. She gave it her best, falling short 1-8. In doubles, Necia Sax and 
Denise Laurel went up against Okanogan’s Johanna Naranjo and Denisse Marquez. 
Necia and Denise gave Okanogan all they could handle but just missed a win, 7-9. In the 
other doubles match, Sofia Tucker and Ashley Ostrow played against Pateros’s Lexi 
Vargas and Janessa Scroggie. They hung in until the very end, falling 7-9. 

Karsun Cole defeated Lake Roosevelt’s Noah Hunt 9-7 in the first round. He played 
Manson's Cavan Williard in the quarterfinals but came up short, 5-7, 2-6. In the 
consolation quarterfinals, Karsun regained his form against Liberty Bell’s Levin Lott, winning 6-2, 6-1. Karsun turned the tables 
on Lott when it counts, having lost to him during the regular season. The next opponent for Karsun was Liberty Bell ’s Gavin 
Blank. Karsun gave it his best against the hard-hitting Blank but eventually lost 2-6, 3-6. In his final match, Karsun got past 
Okanogan’s Cael Gillispe, earning the 5th place spot and the alternate position for the District Tournament. 

In the opening round, Levi Renslow and Roberto Pacheco-Lopez played Liberty Bell’s Malcolm Bosco and Connor Gonzalez. 
They stayed close until the end, falling 6-8. 

Jake Ostrow and Camilo Barragan breezed through the 1st round with a victory over Oroville’s Michael Fulmer and EZ Pruitt, 8
-2. They kept the train rolling in the quarterfinals by defeating Okanogan’s Aiden Gaines and Jacob Hutton, 4-6, 6-2, 6-4. The 
semifinal match for Entiat was with Manson’s Ben Rasmusson and Ashton Fretwell. Jake and Camilo fought hard but lost 0-6, 
2-6. They matched up against Manson’s Jacob England and Oashan Sanchez in the consolation finals. After a long back-and-
forth match, Jake and Camilo emerged as the victors, 5-7, 6-3, 6-4. This earned Jake and Camilo a spot in the District 
Tournament. They still had to play Tonasket’s John Godwin and Lukes Godwin for the 3rd and 4th spots. They fell to Tonasket 
4-6, 1-6, but still earned 4th place and moved on to District. 

Trent Renslow started the tournament by competing against Oroville’s Steven Brand. He played very consistently and defeated 
Brand 8-0. Trent's quarterfinal matchup was with Cael Gillispe of Okanogan. He plowed through 6-2, 6-1 to advance to the 
Semifinals. His semifinal opponent was Gavin Blank of Liberty Bell. Trent absorbed Blank ’s punishing style and moved on 6-2, 
6-3. In the finals, Trent faced Soap Lake’s Xavier Gonzales-Robinson. He asserted himself early and blazed his way to a 6-0, 6
-4 victory in the Championship match. Trent Renslow took 1st place in boys singles in the 2024 CWB League Tournament. He 
moves on next week to the District Tournament as the number-one seed from the CWB League. 

2024 CWB League Awards 
Boys Player of the Year: Trent Renslow, Entiat 
Boys Coach of the Year: Lee Southard, Entiat 
Girls Player of the Year: Liberty Linklater, Okanogan 
Girls Coach of the Year: Sean Hiltz, Pateros 
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Boys Compete at District  

The Boys 1A/2B/1B District 6 Tournament was held on Tuesday, May 14, 2024, and Thursday, May 16, 2024. The Entiat Boy’s 
Tennis Team had three players qualify for the event and one as an alternate. The top four finishers from each section attend 
the State Tournament in Yakima on May 24-25, 2024. 

Trent Renslow qualified in singles by placing 1st in the CWB League tournament. Jake Ostrow and Camilo Barragan placed 
4th in doubles at the League Tournament. Karsun Cole finished 5th in singles at the League Meet and was an alternate for the 
District Tournament. 

Jake and Camilo went up against Omak’s #1-seeded Beau Sackman and 
Jonathan Kirk in the quarterfinals. They played hard but came up short, 1-6, 0-6. 
In the quarterfinal consolation match, Jake and Camilo played Francisco Ortega 
and Logan Northup of Soap Lake. They gave it a valiant effort but came up 
short, 2-6, 4-6. Jake and Camilo had a good junior season and will be a force to 
contend with next season. 

Trent, in his quarterfinal match against George Neff from Chelan, showcased his 
skill and determination, winning with a score of 6-2, 6-1. In the semifinals, he 
faced a tough opponent in Cashmere’s Albin Eskew, but his perseverance paid 
off with a final score of 6-3, 3-6, 6-3. In the district final, Trent faced Rylen Moody 
of Chelan. Despite a strong start, leading 7-5, 4-1, he narrowly missed the win 
with a final score of 7-5, 5-7, 3-6. 
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Renslow Makes a Statement at State Tournament 

The Washington State 1A/2B/1B Boys State Tennis Tournament was held on Friday, May 24, 
2024, and Saturday, May 25, 2024, at the Yakima Tennis Club in Yakima, Wahington. Trent 
Renslow entered the State Tournament as the number two singles seed from the CTL/CWB 
District 6 Tournament. Trent is Entiat’s first state entry in the last 8 years. 

Trent's journey in the tournament began with a match against Wyatt Smithson from Deer Park, 
Spokane. Trent started off with a bang, displaying his dominance from the baseline and at the net. 
He didn't give his opponent a chance to catch up, winning the match with a final score of 6-0, 6-0. 

In the second round, Trent faced Reid Martin from East Jefferson (Chimacum, WA). He kept his 
opponent at bay with his serving and consistency at all phases of 
the game. Trent finished this match with a winning score of 6-1, 6-
1. Winning this match placed Trent in the semifinals. He reached 

this point in the tournament by making very few unforced errors. 

Trent faced Parker Hulse from University Prep (Seattle) in the semifinals. He fought hard but 
came up short to the eventual State Champion, 0-6, 0-6. 

The tournament's final round for Trent was playing Rishi Sanyal of Overlake (Seattle) for 
3rd/6th place. Trent saved his best tennis of the year for his final high school match. He lost 
1-6, 0-6, but the score did not indicate how Trent played. He fought for and was in every 
point. His only losses at the tournament were to the State Champion and the 3rd place 
finisher. He gave his all and should be proud of himself for how he played and conducted 
himself at the tournament and all season long. Trent finished the tournament in 6th place! A 
Great finish to a Great Season. 
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The 5th grade classes had another amazing year working with the City 

of Entiat and the Entiat Tree Board, to plant 10 new trees in town! The 

Mayor even joined us for a short while to read a proclamation before we 

planted the trees alongside the highway, below the EFC. We did some 

litter clean up while we were there, along with some rock removal, then 

finished our excursion with some weeding at City Hall, where we also 

got a short lesson on the three towns of Entiat. We are so proud of how 

hardworking and helpful our students are! Be sure to check out their 

trees on your next drive through town. Way to go Tigers!! 
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Launching Career & Technical Educational Programs in the Entiat School District 

In an initiative aimed at equipping students with the skills needed for success in the modern workforce, Entiat School 
District leaders are working to launch on-campus Career and Technical Education (CTE) courses and programing. This 
program represents a significant investment in the future of our students and community. With this addition, graduation 
pathway options will be enhanced as well as provide dual credit earning opportunities for students. 

In an opportunity to address the ever-growing skills gap in Washington state in which 49% of jobs in Washington require 
skills training and only 38% of current workers are trained at this level, Entiat is working to incorporate an extensive level 
of exploratory courses in which students have an opportunity to grow their career understanding. According to 
Washington ACTE data “Skills Training” is defined as “more education than high school but less than a four-year degree”. 
With the rapid shifting in industries and technologies, it's essential for our education system to adapt and prepare 
students for the diverse array of career opportunities available to them. The introduction of the CTE program in the district 
reflects the commitment to providing students with practical, hands-on learning experiences that directly align with the 
needs of today's job market. 

Leveraging experiences of current Entiat staff members as well as incorporating this philosophy in the hiring of 
instructors. Exploratory courses will begin as early as 7th grade and continue throughout their high school careers. 
Courses are developed in consideration of local industry needs as well as with a global lenses. Current CTE exposure for 
Entiat students begins their junior and or senior years through the Skills Center in Wenatchee. 

In Washington State, there is a growing demand for skilled workers in key industries such as healthcare, aerospace, 
clean energy, and information technology. According to the Washington State Employment Security Department, these 
industries are projected to add thousands of new jobs in the coming years, many of which will require specialized training 
and expertise provided by CTE programs. Again, according to Washington ACTE data students that fulfill CTE graduation 
pathways (two credits or more) are “more engaged, graduate high school at higher rates, earn industry-recognized 
credentials, and have rewarding and family-sustaining careers. 

Moreover, individuals with CTE training in Washington State typically earn higher wages compared to those without such 
training. According to the Washington State Board for Community and Technical Colleges, graduates of CTE programs 
earn an average of $50,000 annually, significantly higher than the state average for individuals with only a high school 
diploma. 

By offering a comprehensive range of CTE courses, Entiat School District will prepare students to meet the workforce 
demands of Washington State's rapidly growing industries. Through partnerships with local businesses and industry 
leaders, students will have access to valuable internships, mentorship opportunities, and industry-recognized 
certifications, setting them on a path to success in their chosen careers. 

One of the key advantages of our CTE program is its ability to keep students on campus while still providing access to 
high-quality career-focused education. By offering a comprehensive range of CTE courses in the district, we are ensuring 
equity of access as students can pursue their passions and interests without the need to commute to a separate skill and 
tech center. This also allows students to begin their career exploration much earlier in their school career while 
completing a graduation pathway. 

This not only enhances convenience and accessibility for students but also generates significant economic benefits for 
both the school and the broader community. By retaining students on campus, [School District Name] can maximize 
enrollment and funding opportunities, which directly contribute to the financial stability and sustainability of the district. 

By incorporating CTE into our curriculum, we are empowering students to explore a wide range of career pathways, from 
healthcare and technology to agriculture and skilled trades. Through specialized coursework, industry partnerships, and 
real-world projects, students will develop valuable skills and knowledge that will serve them well beyond the classroom. 

The benefits of the CTE program extend far beyond individual students. By nurturing a skilled and competent workforce, 
Entiat School District is helping to strengthen our local economy and foster economic growth within the community. 
Businesses and 

industries in Eastern Washington rely on a steady pipeline of qualified workers, and our CTE program is poised to meet 
that demand head-on. Serving as a catalyst for community engagement and collaboration is another benefit to 
incorporating on-campus CTE program. By forging partnerships with local businesses, organizations, and community 
members, we can enrich the educational experience for our students and provide them with meaningful mentorship and 
internship opportunities. 

As we further develop graduation pathways for students, we encourage interested community members to contact the 
high school office for more information or to volunteer to serve on our needed advisory committees. 
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Celebrating the End of the School Year and Welcoming Summer 

As we approach the end of another school year at Entiat School District, I want to thank our 
dedicated staff whose commitment to our students' education and well-being has been inspiring. The 
hard work and passion from our teachers, administrators, and support staff have made a lasting 
impact on our students' lives. Thank you for going above and beyond every day. As we wrap up this 
school year, we say goodbye to a few of these dedicated educators. Retiring this year are: 

· Nancy Coolidge (HS English) - 15 years in Entiat and 52 years in education 

· Dan Durr (HS Science) - 22 years in Entiat and 25 years in education 

· Cindy Deatherage (Elementary Teacher) - 22 years in Entiat and 25 years in education 

· Jack Deatherage (Paraeducator) – 22 years in our district 

 

We also say goodbye to a Pricila Delgado (K-5 ELL), Lissbet Pina (Paraeducator), and Chaz Fournie (Bus Driver) are moving 
onto other things. We wish all these folks the best of luck in their next chapter. Of course, this means we will have some new 
faces coming in the fall. We will highlight those new faces in our summer newsletters. I am excited about the future and the 
opportunities the next school year will bring. Our team will be working hard over the summer to prepare for another fantastic 
year of learning and growth. 

As we close out the ‘23-‘24 school year, I also want to thank students, parents and the entire Entiat community for your support 
and help in making this year a success in the Entiat School District. I hope everyone gets a chance to relax, recharge, and enjoy 
the beautiful weather this summer. 

Again, thank you for trusting your child to Entiat Schools and being part of the “Tiger Team.” 

BETTER TOGETHER: One Team; One Vision; One Community 

Greg Whitmore 
Superintendent 
“It’s Great to be a Tiger! 
 

Celebrando el Fin del Año Escolar y Dando la Bienvenida al Verano 

A medida que nos acercamos al final de otro año escolar en el Distrito Escolar de Entiat, quiero agradecer a nuestro dedicado 
personal, cuyo compromiso con la educación y el bienestar de nuestros estudiantes ha sido inspirador. El arduo trabajo y la 
pasión de nuestros maestros, administradores y personal de apoyo han dejado una huella duradera en la vida de nuestros 
estudiantes. Gracias por ir más allá cada día. Al concluir este año escolar, nos despedimos de algunos de estos dedicados 
educadores. Este año se retiran: 

· Nancy Coolidge (Inglés de secundaria) - 15 años en Entiat y 52 años en la educación 

· Dan Durr (Ciencias de secundaria) - 22 años en Entiat y 25 años en la educación 

· Cindy Deatherage (Maestra de primaria) - 22 años en Entiat y 25 años en la educación 

· Jack Deatherage (Paraprofesional) – 22 años en nuestro Distrito 
 

También nos despedimos de Pricila Delgado (ELL de K-5), Lissbet Pina (Paraprofesional), y Chaz Fournie (Conductor de 
autobús), quienes seguirán otros caminos. Les deseamos a todos ellos la mejor de las suertes en su próxima etapa. Por 
supuesto, esto significa que tendremos algunas caras nuevas en el otoño. Resaltaremos a esas nuevas personas en nuestros 
boletines de verano. Estoy entusiasmado con el futuro y las oportunidades que traerá el próximo año escolar. Nuestro equipo 
estará trabajando arduamente durante el verano para prepararse para otro fantástico año de aprendizaje y crecimiento. 

Al cerrar el año escolar ‘23-‘24, también quiero agradecer a los estudiantes, padres y a toda la comunidad de Entiat por su 
apoyo y ayuda para hacer de este año un éxito en el Distrito Escolar de Entiat. Espero que todos tengan la oportunidad de 
relajarse, recargar energías y disfrutar del hermoso clima este verano. 

Nuevamente, gracias por confiar a sus hijos a las Escuelas de Entiat y por ser parte del “Equipo Tigre.” 

MEJOR JUNTOS: Un Equipo; Una visión; Una comunidad 

Greg Whitmore 
Superintendente 
"¡Es genial ser un tigre!" 
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Dear Entiat Students, Families and Community Members, 

 

As we bring this school year to a close, I am filled with immense pride and gratitude for the growth 
and achievements we have experienced together.  It has been a year of remarkable progress, 
shared victories, and heartfelt moments, and I am thrilled to reflect on all that we have accomplished. 

 

First and foremost, I want to extend my heartfelt congratulations to our graduates.  To our Seniors, 
who have reached the pinnacle of their high school journey, we are incredibly proud of your 
accomplishments and excited for the bright futures that await you.  To our Pre-K and Kindergarten students, 
congratulations on your first educational milestone!  Your curiosity, enthusiasm, and growth have been a joy to witness, 
and we look forward to many more years of learning and exploration with you! 

 

This year has also been a testament to the power of community support.  We are deeply grateful for the unwavering 
support of our families and community members who played a crucial role in passing the a very important levy.  Your 
commitment ensures that our students have access to quality education and resources that enhance their learning 
experiences.  Additionally, a special thank you to our PTO for your tireless efforts in supporting our students, staff, and 
school programs.  Your dedication and generosity have made a significant impact on our school community. 

 

We also take this moment to honor and thank our retirees for their many years of dedicated service.  Thank you, Ms. 
Coolidge, Mr. Durr, Mrs. Deatherage and Mr. Deatherage!  Your contributions have shaped the lives of countless students, 
your friendships have impacted our hearts, and your legacy will continue to inspire us.  We wish you all the best in your 
well-deserved retirement and exciting travels! 

 

Looking ahead, we are excited about the opportunities that lie before us.  Our Career and Technical Education programs 
are expanding, providing students with valuable skills and pathways to successful careers.  The GEAR-UP initiative is 
empowering our students to plan for high school and beyond, ensuring they are well-prepared for future endeavors.  We 
are excited about our growing partnerships with the community, offering mentorships and potential after-school support 
that enrich our students' lives and learning experiences. 

 

Our staff is also dedicated to providing summer support. X-STREME Summer School is being offered for students in 
current K-11 grades. Students will engage in hands-on learning by having experts visit on site and by participating in field 
trips. The learning obtained from these experiences will be applied in the classroom and through remediation from July 
22nd - August 8th. The program will run from 8 am - 12:15 pm, Mondays to Thursdays and 8 am – 2:15 pm Tuesdays. For 
more information, please contact the school office at 509.784.1800 

 

As we celebrate the end of this school year, we do so with a profound sense of gratitude and anticipation for the 
future.  Thank you for your continued support, dedication, and commitment to the success of our students.  Together, we 
will continue to build a thriving, vibrant, and supportive school community. 

 

Wishing you a wonderful summer and looking forward to seeing you for another incredible year at the Back-to-School BBQ 
August 27th! 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Tracie Husted 
 

Principal 
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FOOD BANK DATE & TIMES 
2084 Entiat Way 

 

 June 8th & 22nd (9:00am-11:00am) 

 July 13th & 27th (9:00am-11:00am) 
 

Entiat Valley Community Services 
We need clean plastic bags for the Food Bank. Please leave them at 

the back door on the porch of the Center. 
Remember: High School Students can earn volunteer hours at the 

Food Bank 
Please call 509-888-3999 or come on Food Bank days at 8:30 with a 

parent or guardian. 
The parent or guardian needs to sign paperwork and then can leave. 

There are other projects that you can do here also. 
If you have any questions, please call 509-888-3999 and leave a 

clear message with your phone number. 
 

Entiat Senior Center 
1920 Entiat Way 

Contact (509) 888-0952 
Hot Lunch: 

Mon & Thurs at 11:30 am $4.00 - Ages 60+ / $8.00 - Under 60 
Please call before Friday if attending the Hot Lunch. 

Casino Day: 
2nd Tuesday of the month. Call 509-888-0952 before Friday the 
week before to let them know you are coming and for more info. 

Bingo Night: 
Thursday nights from 5pm-7pm. Don't need to call ahead, just come, 

and have fun. 

YeeHaw! It’s time to round up those kiddos!  

Do you have a kiddo starting kindergarten for the 
2024-2025 school year? Come join our Kindergarten 
Round-up June 3

rd
 at 5:30 to 6:30 in the commons. 

Please bring your child with you to meet the teachers. 
Parents will have an opportunity to see the curriculum 
and ask questions. This will also be a time to get 
information about WaKids and readiness for 
kindergarten.  

A light snack will be provided. You will be given tools 
and activities to help your kiddo have a successful 
start to the year!  

Dean's Den: 

*Entiat students in grades 3/4/5/6/7/8/10/11 have been busy this Spring completing their State Testing requirements. 

A special thank you to the Entiat PTO group for the snacks that were donated to our students to enjoy during their testing 
breaks. 

*Our current 10th and 11th graders are busy making decisions on whether to attend Wenatchee Valley College as Running 
Start students/whether to attend the Wenatchee Valley Technical Center in the afternoons/or stay at Entiat full time. 

*Summer Opportunity 

The Wenatchee Skill Source office is offering a Summer Job Shadow program for students that are between the ages of 14-
21 and have a current IEP or 504 in place. Students learn job skills and have the opportunity to work and get paid while 
being matched up with work professionals. Contact Mr. Edwardson for more information. 

 

*Class of 2024 - Senior Timeline 
 
Monday, June 3rd - Seniors Sign out of classes throughout school day. (Full day) 
 
Tuesday, June 4th - Senior Presentations - 8:15 - 12:00 
                                   Senior Showcase Event - School Commons - 6:00 p.m. 
                                   Senior Awards Event - 6:30 p.m. 
 
Wednesday, June 5th - Senior Trip (all day) 
 
Thursday, June 6th - Graduation Practice #1 - 1:30 p.m. 
 
Friday, June 7th - 7:30 a.m. - Senior Breakfast 
                               8:30 a.m. - Seniors Parade through hallways 
                               9:00 a.m. - Graduation Practice #2 
                               6:00 p.m. - Seniors meet in the Library 
                               7:00 p.m. - Graduation 
 
 

Thank you, 

Bill Edwardson 
Dean of Students 
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ENTIAT SCHOOL DISTRICT ACTIVITIES  
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  Saturday 

 
   
  

1 

2 3 4 5 6 7 
Last day for Pre-K 
 
7:00pm Senior 
Graduation  

8 

9 10 
1:30pm PreK & 
Kinder Graduation 

11 12 
12:41pm Early 
Release  
Last day of 
School 

13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

30  

June 

Breakfast Info: 
 

MS/HS: Breakfast of cereal, fruit and milk is served daily 7:45-8:20am. Muffins, yogurt, cinnamon toast, oatmeal, 
yogurt parfait will be served Monday-Friday respectively.  

Elementary: Will be offered breakfast in the classroom at 8:20 am. A choice of plain, or chocolate milk is served 
with each meal. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  
  
  
  
      

3. 
Pizza 
Green Beans (K-3) 
Green Salad (4-12) 
Pears 

4. 
Macaroni & Cheese 
Dinner Roll 
Green Beans & Peas 
Strawberries Or 
            Applesauce Cup 
White Cake 

5.       
Tuna or PB&J Sandwich 
Cheesy Potato Soup 
Carrots, Celery & 
            Red Pepper 
Slices 
Peaches 

6. 
Super Nachos 
Cabbage Salsa & Red 
Salsa 
Refried Beans 
Corn 
Applesauce 
  

7.         
Hamburger 
Oven Fries 
Oranges 
Juice 
  

10. 
Chicken Nuggets 
Garlic Cheese Bread 
       W/Marinara Sauce 
Corn (K-3) 
Green Salad (4-12) 
Peaches 

11. 
Burrito 
Cheese Nachos(9-12) 
Green Beans 
Corn 
Pears 

12. 
Chicken Pattie 
Sandwich 
Tater Tots 
Oranges 
Juice 
Oreo 

    

LUNCH MENU June 


